
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
John Moffet Families:  
 
Happy New Year! Or, if you are new to our Moffet family, welcome & thank you for 
choosing our amazing school for your child’s education. I hope you are enjoyed a 

wonderful summer and are ready to start a new school year on September 3rd. The 
beginning of the school year always marks a time of promise and possibility; 2019-2020 
is no exception! With a talented staff and a supportive community, our students are poised 
to have another great year at John Moffet Elementary. We strive to infuse positive learning 
experiences for our students every single day. Our goal is to provide a phenomenal 
environment in which all Moffet scholars can flourish, achieving academic excellence, 
becoming emotionally and physically stronger while growing their talents. At Moffet, we 
are in the business of developing awesome humans.  
 
Regards,  
 
Mr. Johnson 
	


